
 

 
GERMAN EQUESTRIAN FEDERATION 

Secretary General 
Freiherr-von.Langen Strasse 13 

48231 Warendorf 
Germany 
 

By email: fn@fn-dokr.de 
 

 
Lausanne, 5 June 2024 
 

 

Re: FEI Board Decision - FEI Driving World Championship for Singles 2026 

 

Dear Secretary General, 

 

We are very pleased to confirm that, during the FEI Board in-person meeting held on 4 

June 2024 in Lausanne (SUI), the organisation of the FEI Driving World Championship 

for Singles 2026 was allocated to Munich (GER) on dates to be confirmed. 

 

The Host Agreement duly countersigned by the FEI representatives will be sent by email 

in due course. 

 

We take this opportunity to thank you for your commitment in hosting FEI events and 

send our warmest congratulations to you and every member of your team. We wish you 

all the best in the organisation of the event and look forward to working with your team 

to ensure it is a great success.  

  

  

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Sabrina Ibáñez 
Secretary General 
 

 
 


